
From: Carl Olson
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: Annual COLA for Plan One/TERS
Date: Saturday, July 17, 2021 10:41:57 AM

CAUTION:External email.

As I have a conflict with the 7/20 virtual hearing, I’m writing to add my support for
establishing an annual COLA for participants in Plan One/TERS. My wife is in Plan
One/PERS which has an annual COLA. 

Sincerely,

Carl Olson
-- 
Best,
Carl
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